St. Ursula Prayer Card Contest

On October 21, 2021 the SUS
community will be celebrating
the feast day of St. Ursula. St.
Ursula is the patron saint of
students and teachers and the
namesake of our school. Each
student and staff member will
receive a prayer card to
commemorate the occasion.

Design an image of St. Ursula
to be used on the front of the
prayer card. Images should be
original and fit in the template
provided. Digital images will
not be accepted.

Designs are due by Tuesday,
October 12, 2021.

Artist:

Homeroom:




